
NEWSLETTER

CEO MESSAGE
The 2025 Year is off to an AMAZING 
start for TRU Federal Credit Union 
thanks to you, our Members! The 
Credit Union continues to make 
improvements to help make doing 
business with us easier. The Board, 
Staff, and Supervisory Committee want to continue “Thanking 
you” all for your Membership!! You have all been GREAT to 
work with and we greatly appreciate each and every one of 
you! 

Some upgrades coming in 2025 to share with you are: 

1)	 InvestiFi for you to do your own investing, including crypto 
currency coming in August. 

2)	Updated Debit and Credit Cards with our new logo coming 
soon. 

3)	Faster loan decisioning with much more to come!! 

TRU FCU will continue to upgrade technology to better 
benefit our Membership. We will be working on more 
upgrades throughout the year. TRU will be adding instant 
issue debit and credit cards later this year. We are changing 
our Kasasa product and will be working on a member focused 
options to help you earn better rates on your deposits as well 
as better rates on your loans…. more to come on this in early 
2026. 

I want to thank the Staff, Board, and Supervisory Committee 
for all the hard work they do to make TRU Federal Credit 
Union the “BEST” place to have all your financial services. 
Our Mission: To radically impact the lives of our members and 
communities we serve with Trust, Respect, and Unity! 

We look forward to serving you in 2025 and beyond. 

Thank you,

Philip Heinlen
Philip Heinlen, CEO

STAY ALERT: 
BEWARE OF 
PHISHING SCAMS
Phishing scams 
are on the rise, 
and they can 
happen through 
emails, texts, or 
even phone calls. 
If you receive 
an unsolicited 
message asking 
for your personal 
information or 
payment details, 
don't respond. Always double-check the 
sender’s contact and look for signs of fraud 
like poor grammar or suspicious links. Stay 
cautious, protect your data!
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KEEP US IN 
THE KNOW!
As vacation times approach, we want 
to help make your travels as smooth as 
possible! Let us know the dates you’ll be 
away so we can ensure your accounts are 
fully accessible and secure while you’re 
out enjoying your getaway. Safe travels!
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PEACH LEMONADE 
SORBET
A sweet and tangy frozen treat, perfect for 
cooling down on a hot summer day!

INGREDIENTS:
•	 4 ripe peaches, peeled and pitted

•	 1 cup lemon juice (about 4-5 lemons)

•	 1/2 cup sugar (adjust to taste)

•	 1 cup water

•	 1 tsp lemon zest

INSTRUCTIONS:
1.	 In a blender, combine the peaches, lemon juice, sugar, 

and water. Blend until smooth.

2.	 Pour the mixture into a shallow dish or a freezer-safe 
container.

3.	 Freeze for about 2 hours, then scrape with a fork to 
break up the ice crystals.

4.	 Continue freezing for another 2-3 hours, scraping 
every 30 minutes until the sorbet is firm but 
scoopable.

5.	 Scoop into bowls and garnish with a little lemon zest 
for extra freshness!

WE VALUE 
YOUR FEEDBACK!
At TRU, our members are at the heart of 

everything we do. We truly appreciate 

your feedback as it helps us improve and 

serve you better. Your voice matters, and 

we’re grateful for the opportunity to grow 

together!

We are live on Viewpoint with Dennis Quaid! Be sure to check out our 
commercial on the following networks or on our website! 


